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April 4, 2018 
 
Akang Wang 
Dept. of Chemical Engineering 
Carnegie Mellon University 
Pittsburgh, PA 15213 
 
Dear Akang, 
 

I am very pleased to let you know that you have been selected to receive the H. William and Ruth Hamilton 
Prengle Graduate Fellowship in Chemical Engineering for 2017-2018.  This fellowship was established with 
the generous donation of Dr. H. William and Ruth Hamilton Prengle and will be used to help support your 
stipend while studying at Carnegie Mellon.  This appointment represents our recognition of your outstanding 
academic record. 
 
The fellowship is for 2017-2018 and is contingent upon maintaining satisfactory progress in your research 
work. 
 
Congratulations for being the recipient of the H. William and Ruth Hamilton Prengle Graduate Fellowship. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Lorenz T. Biegler 
Bayer University Professor and Department Head 
 
cc:  Prof. Chrysanthos Gounaris, Advisor 

David DeLo 
Cindy Vicker 

 
 

 
 


